
Submitter: Barb Woodside 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly oppose House Bill 2025.  Raising Taxes is taking a huge toll on us and our 

family's younger generation who are trying to move out of Oregon, they see it's high 

taxes compared to other states.  We feel all the empty Bike Lanes, Buses, and Max 

Trains are wasteful and all about supporting Portland, NOT the majority of 

Oregonians who have to pay these increased taxes. PLEASE USE OUR DOLLARS 

FOR ROADS ONLY, AND DON"T RAISE TAXES.  These are very difficult times 

financially and we wish to be heard.  NO MORE TAXES, PLEASE. 


